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20 Jan - 6DE visit Bletchey Park
21 Jan  - 3EE Swimming
24 Jan - 6FE visit Bletchley Park
25 Jan  - 6EE visit Bletchley Park 

27/28 Jan  - Cake Sale  hosted by Year 3. Morning break for  
KS2 and after school for all. 
27 Jan - Year 3 visit Science Oxford
27 Jan  - Year 1 & 5 Explorer Dome 

Epiphany in RFE

Im por t ant  dat es

RFE have celebrated Epiphany. They made 
crowns and baked galettes, with a féve 

inside. They found many Kings and Queens. 

2EE Forest  School 

Foot st eps program m e - Click here for the 
footsteps leaflet which provides guidance for 

supporting your child to become an 
independent safe pedestrian. There is a survey 
to complete afterwards. Please complete as it 

may be an important way of lobbying the 
council for an A415 crossing.

6DE have been busy researching animals. 
They chose their favourite and 

independently learned about their habitat, 
appearance, food, predators and more. 

Children's 
Mental Health 

week
7-13 Feb 2022

 Europa 
Value:  

RESPECT 
We will 

be 
focusing 

on 
"respect" 

during 
this half 

term. 

5FE and 4EE  welcomed Dr Yu-Chiao Chung - 
known at school as Jojo Prouton - who came to 

talk about Our Planet Festival 2022. For this 
project, the two classes are going to create either 
a film, poetry or artwork on the theme and this 

will be presented in June at Goldsmiths, University 
of London. The children watched and commented 
on the films the previous classes had made and 
have begun to share ideas for their own project. 

More info: https://goldsmithsmdst.com/

Mult i l ingual Digit al St oryt ell ing Project

This week in forest 
school 2EE learned to 
light a fire using a flint 
and steel. They loved 
caramelising apple 

slices on the fire they 
created.

6DE Germ an descr ipt ive t ext s

Feb half term 
"Oxford active" 
holiday camps  

Info here

Please not e - All pedestrians should enter the school site via 
the pedestrian/cycle gate near the chapel. Children and 

parents are not permitted to come via the field entrance and 
through the staff car park or tennis courts! Thank you. 

http://:https://goldsmithsmdst.com/
http://:https://goldsmithsmdst.com/
https://www.oxfordactive.co.uk/school-holidays/
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